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AS-1

AS-2

AS-3

AS-4

AS-5

AS-6

AS-4 Your comment on the quality of life is hereby included as part of the 
record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision 
on the Project.  However, the comment does not address the adequacy of 
the CEQA document and no response is required. 

AS-3 See Responses C-2, C-8, and C-10 regarding water.  See Response M-18 
regarding the housing deficit that currently exists in San Diego County.

AS-2 See Topical Response: Fire/Evacuations regarding fire evacuation.

AS-1 Thank you for your participation in reviewing this Project.  The Proposed 
Project would include 326 single-family dwelling units.  The blasting and 
grading required for the Project is analyzed in the EIR.  Mitigation would 
be implemented to reduce the impacts that are found to be potentially 
significant.  Heavy equipment would be able to access the Project site.

AS-6 Regarding wildfire evacuation, see Topical Response: Fire/Evacuations.  
Regarding fire protection benefits of the Project, see Response I-59.  
Your objection to the Proposed Project is noted.

AS-5 As discussed in Response K-216, Harmony Grove Road west of Country 
Club Drive receives at most 16 peak hour directional Project trips.  As 
discussed in Response K-165, according to Table A, this section of road 
has 8,370 average daily trips (ADT).  Therefore, the Proposed Project 
would not add a considerable amount of traffic in this area and would 
not impact applicable LOS standards.  The egress from Wilgen Road 
onto Harmony Grove Road is part of another project, and is outside the 
scope of this EIR.  Regarding fire evacuations, see Topical Response: 
Fire/Evacuations.


